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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are now half way through the year and how fast it has gone! Everyone is getting on so well and 

growing so fast. This term we’ve enjoyed our weekly gymnastics, a fantastic trip to the Marlow theatre 

and created some beautiful art inspired by Wassily Kandinsky. 

See below to find out what we will be learning about in Term 3: 

In term 2 we will be learning 

about: 

English – Class Text: Jemmy 

Button 

Outcome: Return Narrative and 

Letter 

Maths – Fractions & Mass & 

Capacity.  

Geography - The UK 

Science - Light 

RE - Sikh 

PE – Netball & Tennis 

Music - Recorders 

ICT – Desktop Publishing 

 

 Reminders:  

PE days are now Monday and Friday – 

please may children come in wearing 

appropriate PE kits.  

 
 

Please can children regularly be using 

Times Tables Rock Stars and Spelling 

Shed. 

 

Spellings and Times tables will be tested 

on a Friday. 

 

Could contact books be in school every 

day please. 

 

Remember to check Class Dojo for 

updates and pictures of what we have 

been up to. 

 
 

Dates to look out for: 

World book day - Thursday 7 March 2024 

Science Week – 11th – 15th March 2024 

Poetry Week – 18th – 22nd March 2024 

Parents Evening – 26th – 27th March 2024  

Our Class Text: 

 

 


